
 

– Courtesy translation –  

 

 

 

                    Warsaw, 15 July 2011 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mrs President, 

Dear Mr President, 

 

 We have the honour to invite the representatives of your Parliament to participate  

in the XLVI COSAC Plenary meeting which will take place from 2 until 4 October 2011 in Warsaw.  

The meeting is organised as part of the parliamentary dimension of the Polish Presidency of the EU Council 

in the second half of the year 2011.  

 Therefore, we kindly ask you to pass on the enclosed invitation from the Chairman of the European 

Union Affairs Committee of the Polish Sejm and the Chairman of the European Union Affairs Committee of 

the Polish Senate to the relevant committees in your Parliament.  

  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

                             

          /-/  Grzegorz Schetyna                              /-/  Bogdan Borusewicz 
 
 


